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Report: Module 1 Premiere  
 

Click here for a PDF handout of this presentation’s slides.  

Click here to watch a recording of the meeting. 

 

On Wednesday, May 5, 2021, the GLCD module development team held a special premiere of 
Module 1 for the Project Advisory Team. Dr. Theresa Murphrey, Miss Danette Philpot, and Mrs. 
Audra Richburg shared detailed steps of the development and production process which will 
now be used for completing the remaining 13 modules over the next six months.   
 
Twelve attendees from several institutions participated in the 30-minute event which began with 
an overview and purpose of the 14-module curriculum followed by the development process – 
topic identification, content outlines, and instructor-facilitated and online modules ready for 
testing. Also, reviewed were authorship and recognition which will be included in modules. 
 
The premiere ended with a brief demonstration of the materials and Q&A session. Based on 
feedback from the session, modules ready for testing will be made available on the “Project 
Leaders File Access” page so that team members can test in their own courses. All attendees were 
invited to share the upcoming Faculty Training seminar information, which will focus on how 
instructors can be notified about, download, and use the materials. 
 
 
 
Note: We will hold a Faculty Training via Zoom on Wednesday, May 12 at 11:00 a.m. CST. 
Additionally, Dissemination Seminar III is scheduled for Wednesday, May 19 at 11:00 a.m. CST. 
Registration links for all future events are located at http://genderlensed.tamu.edu/.  
 

https://college.agrilife.org/genderlensed/wp-content/uploads/sites/128/2021/05/M1-Premiere-Slides.pdf
https://vimeo.com/546053242
https://genderlensed.tamu.edu/team-file-access/
https://genderlensed.tamu.edu/team-file-access/
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